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Bailey Ryan

2100 W. Cary Street
Richmond Virginia 23220

Dear Ms. Ryan,

Thank you for attending Uptown Association’s meeting of November 12, along with your business partners and
Gabi Syska of Markham Planning.

The presentation gave our organization a thorough understanding of your business model and how it will be an
asset to both the business and residential fabric of our neighborhood and the community at large.

We are excited about not only your retail offerings and classes but as well appreciate your plans for working
with charitable organizations as part of your business ethos. We look forward to you joining our organization
and continuing participation in the growth of our mixed-use diverse neighborhood.

Our Board has voted and is pleased to support your Special Use Permit.

Please use this letter in your application packet and as needed as you move through process with City Council.

Respectfulily,

Kevin Daley, President Uptown :?ﬁ\ton
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